
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
29th January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As the new Chair of Governors, I wanted to thank the whole school community, including the 
parents, the students and particularly Mr Tofallis and the Ashmole Primary Staff, for the 
incredible efforts that have gone into maintaining the high level of learning and care that we 
have come to expect. 
 
We are acutely aware that we are all facing difficult challenges, both collectively and 
individually, but it is heartening to see how the school has adapted to these challenges and 
that the online learning has evolved and developed, continuing to provide support and 
guidance for each child. However, this cannot continue without the flexibility, positivity and 
care of all the parents and carers – something that the school leaders and governors 
recognise and value. 
 
All those who have responsibility for leading aspects of the school are working hard to 
ensure that this provision continues to support all aspects of the children’s growth and 
development as this uncertain period continues. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Tim Sanders 
Chair of Governors 
 


